
Keeping Safe
in the Online World

Parents and carers, join us on a Google Meet to hear the latest updates on
how you can help protect your family in the online world.  The update will be
led by the ICT in Schools Team from South Tyneside Council.  The session

will last about an hour and look at recent trends and provide resource
recommendations for you to use at home.

When:

Wednesday 9th February at 4.30pm
or
Thursday 10th February at 4.30pm

Contact the school office to express your interest and to receive the access link to the Meet.


